

13 June 2014

File ref: IRO-4113

Ian Apperley FYI.org.nz

By email to: fyi-request-1706-27da40b0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Apperley

Official Information Request Response

Thank you for your information request, received by the Issues Resolution Office on 23 May 2014, requesting information about support given by the Council to the Cycling Advocates Network (CAN). I have been asked to help with your request.

Specifically, you asked:

"I want to understand how much money, if any, the Wellington City Council has given to the Cycling Advocates Network over the past year.

These guys: http://can.org.nz/

Can you confirm if the WCC has funded the Cycling Advocates Network, either nationally or locally, and how much they have funded over the last year."

You have requested information over the past year only. In the last year, the Council has provided the Cycle Advocates Wellington (CAW) with a \$50 New World voucher, in February 2014. This was as a thank you to one of CAW's members for allowing the Council to use them as a model for photographs with the new 'cycle stop box' road markings. The Council has not made any other payments to CAW in the last year.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Chris Brown

Issues Resolution Office Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 801 3479

Email: chris.brown@wcc.govt.nz



